[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting May 15, 2017 
Piedmont High School
7:00 PM – Call to Order

       If you have a student in the band program at Piedmont High School, you are already a member of the Band Boosters.  The monthly meetings are a great way to stay informed of what goes on as well as upcoming events for your band student.  

1. Treasurer report:  None were distributed
A. Checking – American Community       
B. Savings -  American Community        $   6,004.17
C. Total Assets			   
D. Don’t forget, you will be able to check the Charms website to keep up with any outstanding fees, once band fees become due.  http://www.piedmontband.org/charmsonline-payments.html
        2.  Fundraisers:
A.  Knights Game – working concessions.  8-16 volunteers needed.  Every student volunteer has to have a parent volunteer with them under the age of 18. This isn’t written in stone as of yet, Jody had some valid concerns and will need to be addressed with Dr. Tyson.

B.  Restaurant nights were mentioned, unsure of start date for them. Stay tuned!

         3.  New Business:

	A.  Spring Concert:  Tuesday, May 23, 2017 at Lee Park Baptist Church.
	B.  Band Camp starts on Monday, July 31, 2017.  Please plan all family vacations, doctor appointments, dentist appointments and all other appointments prior to July 31st.  All students need to attend camp every day.

	C.  Band Camp parent night: August 15, 2017.  This year the meal will be for the band kids only at 6:00 p.m.   Parents will still be able to come and watch the performance at 8:00 p.m.

D.  The podiums (2 total) need new wheels.  i.e. - cheap push mower wheels. The hard plastic, not the inflatable ones.  Also, fixed wheels not swivel.

E.  Band fees are still coming in.  Remember, you can pay your band fees on the charms website.
      http://www.piedmontband.org/charmsonline-payments.html

4.  Hospitality
     A.  The banquet was, as always, amazing!!  Thanks to Lynn and all the volunteers for making it such a huge success.  
 
     B.  Again, the kids only, will be fed on parent night.  A list will be comprised of items that will be needed so we can get those sent in prior to the week of parent night.



             And as another reminder, it’s not too early to go over uniform etiquette and proper care for them:

A.  If you have a well, you should NOT be washing your uniforms. Every student with a well    
      should have a “uniform buddy.”  If you do not have one or aren’t sure, check with Mr. Lukac.	 
	B.  Please show your student how to properly hang the uniform bibs. Match the seams and hang 
	      neatly on the hanger.

· Reminder:  Band website and emails are your links to stay on top of what is going on from now through October.  Be sure you are signed up for email notifications and updates. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 7:27 p.m.
